
  

 

The Archway Glendale Quarter Two Report Cards are now ready. We apologize for the delays due to 
technical difficulties.  

To access your students report card, please click on the link below. If you do not remember your login 
information from quarter one, please contact the school office between 9 am and 1 pm at 623.866.4710.  

The Archway Glendale report card is a written communication tool between parents/guardians and 
teachers. Therefore, we recommend that parents/guardians judiciously communicate information on the 
report card to their child.  

Please reach out to your child's teacher with any questions or concerns.  

Great Hearts Parent Portal 

 

 

 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hUhKTXgFppGYDy3lK2aAvQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh3vZrP0QtaHR0cHM6Ly9ncmVhdGhlYXJ0c2F6LnBvd2Vyc2Nob29sLmNvbS9wdWJsaWMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpf_evC_V-1FafoUhxrZmxlbWluZ0BhcmNod2F5Z2xlbmRhbGUub3JnWAQAAAAB

